
 
The Healing Touch:  The Word of God says “They overcame by the word of their testimony.”  Have you experienced a 
miraculous physical healing or experienced a miracle breakthrough of ANY KIND?  Tell us about it. Someone can be edified and 
encouraged by your testimony. Tell us what the Lord did for you.  We will publish your testimony (anonymously, of course) in 
Bethel’s “Healing Touch” newsletter.  Give God the glory and testify about the healing touch of Jesus, the miracle-working touch 
of Jesus, and the touch of the Christ that provides. Pick up a Testimony Submission form, complete it and drop it in the Healing 
Touch box in the Main Sanctuary’s lobby. PICK UP THE LATEST EDITION OF “HEALING TOUCH”  available at the flyer rack. 
 
Sunday School:  Come out to Sunday School every Sunday morning starting at 10:00 a.m. and learn how to walk with Jesus on 
the waves! 
 
Bethel’s Prayer Line Ministry NEEDS YOU!  Can you commit to one (1) hour per/week interceding for those calling in for 
prayer.  You can do this from the church’s Administration Building (the “2901 Bldg.”)  between the hours of 9:00 a.m. - 9:00 p.m., 
OR from your own home, between the hours of 9:00 p.m. to 9:00 a.m.  For more information, contact Min. Gail Allen at  
215-885-2585, Ext. 328.  
 
Fall is Financial Planning Time:  Get your FINANCIAL HOUSE in order and make plans to join Bethels’ own Marc Gaillard, II, 
Financial Advisor for the final informative Financial Planning workshop: October 21st 11:00 a.m. Estate Planning. Pick up a flyer 
for registration information and locations for each workshop.  This is a free event!  
 
Sons of Elijah/Daughters of Adonai Mentoring Ministries:  Parents: Now is the season to resume having your young children 
participate in Bethel’s Boys’ and Girls’ mentoring ministries.  Sons of Elijah, for boys, ages 7-12 and Daughters of Adonai, for 
girls, ages 7 - 12, meet on the 1st, 3rd and 5th Wednesdays of every month. For more information on the Daughters of Adonai, 
contact Sis. Crystal Johnson, Team Leader, at 215-885-2585, Ext. 453, and for more information on the  Sons of Elijah, contact 
Bro. David Morgan or Pastor Wayne Diggs at 215-885-2585, Ext. 306. 
 
Breaking News - Do They See Christ? With all the chaos in the world today, hurricanes, KKK rallies, North Korean missile 
crisis, Black Lives Matter movement, police brutality, where is the church in all of this?  What should we be praying for?  Is prayer 
enough for the church in today’s age?  We are angry, but we don’t know how to respond as Christians.  Young Adults, join us for 
a fruitful thought-provoking Bible discussion entitled BREAKING THE MOLD on today’s current events and concerns, and how 
the young adults of today can come together and take a stand for Jesus Christ.  We are calling on ALL young adults between the 
ages of 19 and 35 to come out and join us for this study and discussion. This Friday, October 20, 2017 from 7:00 p.m. - 9:30 pm. 
In the Prayer Chapel. 
 
Dawning of a New Day: The next meeting of Bethel’s Grief Support Team will be held this Friday, October 20, 2017 at  
7:00 p.m. in the 2901 Building (Adam Room). 
 
All Night Prayer:  The next All Night Prayer will be held this Friday, October 20, 2017 at 11:00 p.m. in the Main Sanctuary. 
 
Teaching Techniques classes:  Do you love Children? Do you love to reach.  Do you have a gift for teaching?  Are you curious 
or interested in learning. If you answered “yes” to any of these questions, this one is for you.  Teaching Techniques classes are 
back.  Every Saturday from 8:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. in the 2901 Building, beginning this Saturday, October 21, 2017 - June 2, 
2018. Registration and further information is available by calling Sis. Stephanie DaCosta, Community Outreach Director, at  
215-885-2585, Ext. 304.   
 
 
 



 
“Power of God” Revival:   Make plans to join us back in the Sanctuary next week for Bethel’s next big event. The “POWER OF 
GOD REVIVAL,” which begins next Wednesday, October 25th, 26th and 27th at 7:00 p.m. (prayer begins at 6:00 p.m.).  Our 
special guest preacher will be, all the way from Wyncote, PA, - Bishop Eric A. Lambert, Jr.   Meet us at the altar at 6:00 each 
evening, then afterwards, let’s have REVIVAL!  Stay tuned for more information. 
 
Women’s Prayer: The next “women’s prayer” will be held on Saturday morning, October 28, 2017 at 8:00 a.m. in the Main 
Sanctuary. 
 
Celebration of Life Breast Cancer Awareness Event and Survivors’ Support Luncheon: Saturday, October 28, 2017 from 
9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. in the Prayer Chapel. Join us as we CELEBRATE life, CELEBRATE the victories of those who overcame, 
HONOR the memories of those we lost and CELEBRATE with those courageously fighting the battle against BREAST CANCER. 
There will be screenings and testimony of hope and healing, as well as presentations from representatives of Fox Chase Cancer 
Center, Abington-Jefferson Hospital, and Women of Faith and Hope (WOFAH). For more information, contact Sis. Stephanie 
DaCosta at 215-885-2585, Ext. 304. 
 
Joshua’s Men of BDIC November Men’s Service will be held on Friday, November 3, 2017 at 7:30 p.m. in the Main Sanctuary. 
 
Ask Bishop Lambert for Young Adults:  Bethel Deliverance International Church invites all young adults, ages 18-30 to an 
“Ask Bishop Lambert” session especially for you Friday, November 10, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. in the Prayer Chapel. 
 
Healthy Hearts...Build healthy Vessels That Can Build the Work of the Lord: Bethel family, its time to work on our Temples! 
You know, where the Spirit of God dwells?  Our temples need help, we’re fat, we have diabetes and high blood pressure. Bethel, 
let’s work it out.  Family Fitness Day will be held in Bethel’s Prayer Chapel on Saturday, November 11, 2017 from 9:00 a.m. - 
3:00 p.m. You will have an opportunity see, experience and walk through a 40’ long “Colossal Colon,” spin the “Wheel of Health” 
and see where your food choices are leading you, get your blood pressure and stroke screenings, attend a Vegan Workshop, 
see and touch 5 lbs. of fat, get your free flu shots, and much, much more.  For more information, contact Sis. Stephanie DaCosta 
at 215-885-2585, Ext. 304.  Let’s get our “living sacrifice” to God in good shape! Then….. 
 
Join us as we continue our six-week exercise and class session to address everything that will be covered at Family Fitness Day, 
and more. Just in time for the 2017 Holiday Season.  Remaining sessions will be held on Thursdays, October 19th, 26th, 
November 2nd and 9th, in Bethel’s 2901 Building (Adam Room).  Exercise will begin every session from 6:30 p.m. - 7:00 and the 
class will be held from 7:00 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. There will be five sessions and the sixth session is a graduation potluck practice 
party. Don’t miss this one, Bethel. 

 
 

 


